
 
 
 
 

 
DECISION RECORD 

 
 
Decision Record Number 103 
 
This document records a decision taken by the Police and Crime Commissioner, 
together with details of the advice he received prior to taking the decision. 
 
Decision taken 
 
The Police and Crime Commissioner has taken the decision to: 
 
To purchase the Freehold of Giffard House which is located in Northampton. 
This building will house the training functions for Northamptonshire Police 
which are being relocated from Wootton Hall. As part of the purchase, a 10% 
deposit of the agreed purchase price £1.6M +VAT will be paid.  
 
Details of advice taken 
 
Professional financial and legal advice has been sought to ensure the decision 
best supports business need and represents value for money. 
 
 

 
 
Stephen Mold  
Police and Crime Commissioner 
04/02/2019 
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